## Feed The Hungry Project Newsletter December 2024

Holiday Edition

#### What We've Done

This quarter we hosted our Annual Thanksgiving Drive and Dinner we were able to serve over 350 families together for both. We are graciously thankful for our Sponsors and Volunteers including some of the Middletown High School football team, that made this a spectacular Event. We look forward to serving our community throughout 2025.





### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

MLK Gala Committe Meeting 1.9.2025

MLK Gala 3.15.2025





On December 15th, we had our Annual Toy giveaway, we had a total of 923 Children that we provided toys for. We are grateful for our Partnership with the Greater Miami Valley YMCA and BBrents, as we collectively made this event a success. Their support and collaboration were instrumental in bringing our vision to life and making a positive impact in our community. We would also like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Weatherington Swim for Charity, Miami Valley Gaming, Hightowers Petroleum, Crossroads Church, Robert Haley, Dan Tracy for their monetary contributions, Gold Star Chili for Providing the food, and our countless Volunteers that assisted with Face painting, being one of Santa's Helpers, serving food, setting up, cleaning up. We couldn't have done anything without you.



## Feed The Hungry Project Newsletter December 2024 Letter from our Director

Over the past few months Feed the Hungry Project has undergone some fantastic projects. We were able to share thanksgiving with our community by giving to over 300 families. On Thanksgiving Day, we hosted our Annual Thanksgiving dinner and that was such an honor to serve. Christmas time always brings tears of Joy and this year as well as the many previous years brought tears of gratitude. Our Toy Giveaway was nothing less than spectacular. We are most grateful for our Sponsors and Volunteers who continue to give vigorously. We couldn't do anything without you. The Greater Miami Valley YMCA, BB Rents, Miami Valley Gaming. Weatherington Swim for Charity, Hightowers Petroleum, Crossroads Church, Robert Haley, Dan Tracy, Gold Star Chili and many other anonymous Donors who make this time of year easy and special for us here at Feed the Hungry Project.

We are also excited to be hosting our re-grand opening in the late Summer. Due to our building being under construction we haven't been able to fully operate to our greatest potential. The time is near, and we are grateful for your patience.

We are excited to be putting together our Exercise groups for our Seniors along with many other crafts, activities, and events.

Our Biggest Event of the year is approaching fast. The MLK Gala will take place on March 15th, 2025.

Be sure to save the date.

Remember that you are always able to come and participate as well with Feed The Hungry Project, by donation, and or by Volunteering, your time.

Wishing you Happy Holiday's & a Happy New Year! We appreciate your commitment and Generosity.

Deborah Patterson Executive Director Feed The Hungry Project

Save The Date



# Feed The Hungry Project Newsletter December 2024

#### SPECIAL THANKS

Middletown High School Football Team Middletown Middle School Cheerleaders, BB Rents Staff and Volunteers

We appreciate you all for making our Holidays beautiful, and Extravagant. We are grateful for our Sponsors for this year's Holiday Events.











WAYS TO GIVE

CASH-APP \$FEEDTHEHUNGRYDC PAY PAL FEED THE HUNGRY PROJECT P.O. BOX 1657 MIDDLETOWN OH 45042